
There will be a Wester Ross Area 
Salmon Fishery Board Meeting which 
will commence immediately after The 

Annual Meeting of Qualified Proprietors at 
approximately 

10:30 hrs, Monday 4th November 2024.
The meeting will be open to members of the public and held 
at the office of the Wester Ross Fisheries Trust, Harbour 
Centre, Pier Road, Gairloch, IV21 2BQ as well as by Zoom

Documents will be available on the website in advance of 
the meeting.

Those wishing to attend this meeting should email the 
Clerk at admin@wrasfb.org.uk within ten days of this 
advertisement, stating their wish to attend to enable a link 
for their attendance to be issued.


